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CHI' s MAY MEEI'ING • • • • • • 

Miss Donna H:i.rtin 
P.O. Box 218 
furkham, Ill. 60426 

Apologies to those of you who had trouble finding our meeting last month. Shortly after 
the newsletter was mailed, the City of Rockford closed the most direct route to Mitzi's for 
major repairs, resulting in a lengthy detour. This change, of course, was not indicated on 
the map and directions to Mitzi's, and caused no small amount of confusion. However, with 
the instinct of haning-pigeons, our members and guests managed to find the meeting place: 
Joan IL-6-C, }titzi IL-8-C and GG Phyllis, Donna IL-11-S and GG Donna, Betty Ann IL-17-A, 
Elaine IL-22-A, Jeri IL-28-P, Deanna IL-35-G, Cheryl IL-40-K, Kay IL-44-N, Lois, WI-13-V, 
Ruthann WI-14-L, Elaine MI-16-W, Vikki IL-48-M and GG LaVonne, and our special guest for the 
evening, Brenda. 

Brenda is an expert cosmetologist, and has her own shop in southern Illinois. With the 
passive assistance of Joan as the "demonstratee, tt Brenda took us through a ccmplete make-up 
application, giving a step-by-step commentary along with helpful hints, and finished with a 
""'estyling of Joan's wig. Following the formal demonstration, Brenda concluded with a quick 

:ritique 11 of those present who requested it, then accepted orders for cosmetics and wigs 
fran any who wished to make purchases. 

Our proposed Chapter slide-show is getting off the ground. Joan brought in a set of 
slides that she had taken in her bane, and a few of them are definitely the type that we are 
looking for. Are the rest of you taking slides in your hanes, when you are "out, 11 and at 
our Chapter meetings? Remember, we plan to have a viewing of the slides you are taking during 
our October meeting, so we can begin planning the format of the slide -show at that time. 

Mitzi and Phyllis were our hostesses last month, and prepared wonderful buffet refresh­
ments. Their garage sale items were available for inspection, and a few items were sold. 
We always enjoy holding our meeting in Mitzi's hane, and thank fhyllis and Mitzi for having 
us again. 

A special word of welcome to Jeri, who has been a member for some time, but finally 
managed to attend her first meeting. We hope to see her again, and more often. 

DREAM '78 • • • • •• 
V..arilyn reports that registrations for DREAM are caning in faster than at the same time 

for the last DREAM, and she expects a very good attendance in September. Judy from Australia 
will be there again, along with three other officers of Seahorse (the Australian organization 
similar to Tri-Sigma). �.arilyn suggests that if any of you even think you might attend DREAM 
this year, send in your reservations now so space can be set-aside for you; if it turns out 
that you cannot attend, your deposit is refundable in full until August 1st. 

JOINT MEETING • • • • • • 
While Elaine of Delta Chapter was with us last month, we discussed a joint meeting of 

�elJa �n� CHI Chapters for som.et:ime th�s Fa�. Either Oct?ber or November w�s suggested, �ut · 
Adecision was made. Both Chapters will discuss the possible months at their meetings this 

_Jnth, and the exact date will be mutually agreed upon. On her way back to Ann Arbor, Elaine 
will be scouting possible locations for our joint meeting, which we are hoping will be 
approximately equadistant fran Chicago and Detroit. 



CHI TREASURER'S REPORT. 
Balance on hand, April 30th: 
Meeting Fee: 
Donation: 
Meeting Roam (Refund Fee): 
Refreshments: 
Postage: 
Supplies (Envelopes & Misc.): 
Chapter Reserve Fund: 

Balance on hand, ¥.ay 31st: 

NEW APPOINTMENTS 

$146.37 
+52.00 
+ 1.00 
- 4.00 
-30.00 
-13.84 
- 9-�72 
-50.00 

$ 91.fil 

Because of increased growth in the Great Lakes area, it has becane necessary to expand 
the leadership to properly serve the membership. Donna IL-11-S was recently appointed the 

Division Leader for the Great Lakes Area (5 ccmplete States, 3 partial States, 
and the Province of Ontario). As a result of this promotion, the 

Great Lakes Area has been divided into three separate 
Regions and new Regional Coordinators will be 

appointed to work under Donna's supervision. It 
is with the greatest a.mount of pleasure that we 
announce the first of these appointments: 

Elaine MI-16-W will be the Regional Coordinator 
. for the II Central l ' Region (name to be selected), 

NEW �� \ which will ccmprise the State of Michigan, 

�-EN_N __ S_Y_LVANI.A. \ •• ,} � and portions of Indiana, Kentucky, Ohio, and 
P 

i � Ontario. Elaine has de:nonstrated a consider-
! able amount of ability and interest during the 

;::::-=-·-·- formation of Delta Chapter in Michigan, and we are 
w.vA. ·,/" sure that she will utilize these talents for the benefit 

r-· of her Region. As Coordinator, Elaine will maintain in-
. i dividual contact with her membership, assist in the formation 

KENTUCKY .>---· of new Chapters, and support existing Chapters. She will also 
c:.. . ...r·-·-·---·./ serve as an advisor to the Division Leader, and assist in the planning 

of Area-wide programs and activities. As soon as possible, Coordinators 
will be appointed for the 11Eastern 11 and 11Western" Regions to complete· the Area Staff. We 
hope that each and every member of the Great Lakes Area will continue to support Donna and 
Elaine, and the other Regional Coordinators as they are appointed. 

DFJ..TA CHAPTER MEEl'ING • • • • • • 
The third meeting of Delta Cnapter was held on April 15th, in Ann Arbor. Present were 

Brenda MI-21-P, Elaine MI-16-W, Giselle FC0-7-C, Laurie FC0-11-P, Nancy MI-22-H, and Sharon 
�J-4-J. At this meeting we officially organized under the name of Delta Chapter, and elected 
Sharon as President and Elaine as Secretary/Treasurer. A set of By-laws were approved, cover­
ing dues, election of officers, monthly meetings, a Chapter newsletter, etc. Although not 
able to be present at the �eeting, Lucille MI-6-R and Jackie MI-20-H have indicated they wish 
to join the Chapter. We hope that out other Sisters in the area will also join with us. 

CHI 1 s JUNE MEETTI�G •.•••• 

Elaine MI-16-W 
Secretary, Delta 

The next meeting of CHI Chapter will be held on the second Saturday of the month, 
June 10th. Details of the meeting pl�ce and time will be found on a separate sheet (Chapter 
m.embers only). Regular members please return the post card enclosed with their newsletter; 

,sociate members who may plan to attend please drop a note to Donna V..artin. 
See you this month? 


	ChiTrib June 1978.1
	ChiTrib JUne 1978.2

